
 

Life is full of new beginnings. Already in the past few months, we have experienced the start of a new 

scholastic year, a new liturgical year, and just a few weeks ago, the start of a new calendar year too. 

The latter usually brings with it a host of resolutions which may or may not actually get implemented. It 

is not too late in the year to make one resolution that we can all keep with a little effort and support from 

each other: to spend more quality time with Jesus, our dearest friend, each day, no matter how hectic 

our schedules are. As a school community, we have a chance to spend such quality time with Jesus 

together on various occasions, including during our monthly Lectio Divina and Mass. As we listen, 

reflect, discuss, pray over God’s word and spend time in adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, we shall 

surely be spending quality time with Him who loves us most and loves us best. It is in His love that we 

grow and change daily into persons more capable of living the Gospel in a tangible and loving way. 
 

Children will have their own group session and all adults and children will have the opportunity to 

celebrate Holy Mass together. Parents of children under the age of five (one parent per child) may be 

asked to join the children’s session, at least initially, in order to help all children benefit from the session.  
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please let us know if you intend joining in by leaving a note with the school administration by Friday 20th January or by 

sending an email to sacredheartschoolpta@gmail.com by noon on Saturday 21st January. Please tell us how many adults 

and children you will be, and include the children’s names and ages. Thank you. Looking forward to meeting you. 
 

Forthcoming Lectio Divina/Lenten Evening dates: 4th February, 18th March, 1st April 

Other PTA events this term: End-of-midyearly exams party for Forms 1,2,3 on 24th February; 

Sale of figolli, Cultural Tour on 2nd April.  

Look out for details on circulars,  

College website http://sacredheartmalta.org/ and  

PTA Facebook page 

LECTIO DIVINA & MASS on SATURDAY 21st January 2017 
7.00pm to approximately 9.00pm at the Convent of the Sacred Heart, Tal-Virtu, Rabat, 

where the Sisters of the Society of the Sacred Heart will kindly host us 
(entrance through the main gate of the Archbishop’s Seminary).  

All are welcome. 
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